
 

1. Tabernacle offers its deepest condolences to Sis. Phylaine Flood, Bro. Marty Flood, and Sis. Mara Flood on the 
passing of their brother-in-law and uncle, Esmond Flood, Jr. of Akron.  Let us keep all of our grieving families in our 
thoughts and prayers.  

2. Stop in the gallery today to sign up for THE LORD'S SUPPER PAGEANT 2025, taking place at Tabernacle on 
Thursday, April 17 and Friday, April 18. There are many important roles available to help make the Pageant a 
success, including stage crew, actors, singers, and more.  We are still in need of a few disciples.  For those of you 
joining us online, if you are interested in participating, please contact the church office at 614-253-6707 or email us 
at tabernacle@tabernacle-bc.com. Following is this week’s rehearsal schedule:  

  Disciples:  Monday, March 3 — 6-7:30 p.m. 

  Crowd:  Tuesday, March 4 — 6-7:30 p.m. and Friday, March 7 — 6-7:30 p.m. 

  Kids:  Sunday, March 9 — 2-3:30 p.m. and Monday, March 10 — 7-8:30 p.m. 

3. The SISTERHOOD MORNING CUP will not meet on Saturday, March 8. 

4. The 73RD HOLY CONVOCATION AND CITYWIDE REVIVAL CHOIR will rehearse on the following days from 1:00-3:00 
p.m. at Trinity Baptist Church, 461 St. Clair Avenue. 

 Saturday, March 8 |  Saturday, March 15 | Saturday, March 22 | Saturday, March 29  

 Saturday, April 5 at First Church of God 

5. The 2025 HELEN JENKINS DAVIS SCHOLARSHIP is open to Black/African American graduating seniors of Columbus 
City Schools. The application deadline is March 8, 2025.  For more information, flyers are available at the 
Information Station in the gallery.  

6. We invite you to join us for a special PRAYER VIGIL on Saturday, March 15 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. as we 
come together in prayer for our church's finances and unity.  This is an important time for us to lift up our 
congregation, our leaders, and the future of our ministry.  Whether you can stop by the church or choose to pray 
from the comfort of your home, your prayers are needed.  Let us unite in faith, trusting God to provide and 
strengthen us as we move forward.  Please take a moment during the day to pray, reflect, and seek God's guidance 
for our church's financial stability and continued unity.  Thank you for your commitment to prayer and to the 
mission of our church.  We believe that through prayer, we will see God's provision and power at work! 

7. Our QUARTERLY CHURCH CONFERENCE is Thursday, March 20 at 6:00 p.m. 

8. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message. 

9. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 


